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MPLA Activities 

• Submitted Arizona news for the MPLA Newsletter. 

• Shared MPLA news and announcements with the AzLA Executive Board. 

• Elected MPLA Vice President / President Elect. 

 

 

AzLA Activities 

• Attended AzLA Executive Board meetings monthly. 

• Provided a list of eligible candidates to serve as MPLA Representative through October 

2024. 

 

 

AzLA News 

• AzLA received a grant of 1.2 million dollars from the Arizona governor’s office to support 

summer learning programs at 10 small and rural libraries. 

• The AzLA webmaster/administrative assistant position was discontinued in June as a 

cost saving measure.  A new webmaster started work on a contract basis July 1, and 

other duties have been divided among board members and other volunteers.   

• The AzLA Annual Conference will be held in Prescott, October 26-28. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Respectfully submitted, 

Amadee Ricketts 


